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I am pleased to present my President's report to the 2021 AGM covering our
achievements and challenges in the 2020/2021 Season.

This has been an extremely difficult season, it started out with registration
outside and with things opening and closing and rules and regulations
changing so frequently, we decided to try doing 8 week sessions, the amount
of ice time we had and the limited amount of bodies allowed on the ice
surface, we were unable to offer private lessons.
Sadly, we had to shut down early again this season.
That being said I think we did the best we could have considering
everything.

I would like to thank all the coaches and board members for their invaluable
contribution over this past season.  It makes the role of President a lot more
pleasant when working with a committed team.
I would like to acknowledge the volunteers and members that helped make
our 2020/2021 season a successful one. It has been an honour to be the
president of the Moore Skating Club. I look forward with hope that skate
club and life in general can have normalcy in the 2021/2022 Season.

Thank You

Cherie Gaulton
President
Moore Skating Club


